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August 22, 2016 

Notice #:  CCBFTR01270 
Audience:  CLEC, Reseller 
Subject:  Bill Appearance Change for Resale Business Accounts 
Date Effective:  09/19/2016 
  

 
Beginning with September 19, 2016 bill cycles, Resale Business accounts will reflect the 
Federal Subscriber Line Charge (SLC) and the Access Recovery Charge (ARC) as separate line 
items.  The rates and S&E codes applied will not change; this change is being made for ease 
of viewing and understanding the billed amounts. 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact your 
Frontier Billing Representative or email wholesale.claims@ftr.com. 
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